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Neighborhood Resources 
 
Ward3@tucsonaz.gov 
 
Karin Uhlich-  
   Council Member 
 
W3 Asst. -George Pettit 
 791-4711 
 
Report Graffiti-792-2489 
 
Environmental Services 
 791-3171 
 
Traffic Control –  

791-7143 
 
Midtown Police- 

791-4253 
 
Non-emerg. - 791-4444 
 
 Meth-Free Alliance - 
 388-4711 

 
Consumer Complaints: 
Attorney General's Office - 
628-6504 

- Enhancing the quality of life in our neighborhood             
 Meeting the 4th Monday of each month at St Frances Cabrini church 

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide timely information to all 
residents in the Cabrini Neighborhood. 

If you live between Ft. Lowell and Glenn, and Country Club and Palo Verde 
YOU are in the Cabrini Neighborhood Association. 

 
Bring a new neighbor with you to the next meeting 

 
Next Meeting MONDAY JANUARY 28, 2008 

6:30-8:00pm 
St. Frances Cabrini Church  Education Bldg. Rm 5  3201 E Presidio 

 
(See agenda inside) 

 
 
 
 

* Please ask your neighbors to attend * 
 
 

  

  YOU are invited to our next meeting  
  

  

  

 
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH …   
          
You can make the difference between your neighborhood being safe or 
dangerous.    It is time we start watching out for each other.                 
 
Be a responsible neighbor - renter or owner. 
 
Report any suspicious activity.   Call 911                      

Call Marc at 881-4582 to see how you can get involved.    
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Neighborhood Watch can help keep your home safer 

Disclaimer 

Cabrini 
Neighborhood 

Association 
CONTACTS 

 
CO-CHAIR 

Ed Brogna 
8818709 

 
CO-CHAIR 

Linda Shuman 
326-1462 

 
SECETARY 

Catlow Shipek 
207-1671 

 
TREASURER 

Phyllis Weaver 
326-7331 

 
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH 

 Marc Haberman 
    881-4582  

  
E-mail: 

CabriniNA@cox.net 
 

The City of Tucson, its officers and employees, its Department of Neighborhood Resources and all other 
offices neither agree nor disagree with the views expressed or implied in this communication or any 
referenced websites  and are not therefore responsible. The distribution requester is solely responsible. 
 

 
Check out our Neighborhood WEBSITE for Meeting news, 
And about 100 links to timely events and useful information: 

 
www.neighborhoodlink.com/tucson/cabrini 

 
Click On & Sign In as a neighbor so we can contact you if the need arises. 
  

Do you know someone that we should recognize as  a 

GOOD NEIGHBOR  

If you feel someone should receive our Good Neighbor Award, nominate 
them and share with us why they should be honored.     

 
The Good Neighbor of the month will receive a certificate signed by 
Councilperson Uhlich and a gift certificate from one of our neighborhood 
merchants.       
Mail your nomination to: 
Ed Brogna at  3402 E Presidio 85716   or   Email to   CabriniNA@cox.net  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Graffiti: 

Prevention 
Graffiti cannot always be prevented, but property owners and residents can reduce the 
incidence of graffiti on building exteriors and walls by having good lighting and uncomfortable 
vegetation in place.  

Work with your neighbors, your neighborhood association or home owners’ association to be 
the eyes and ears for your community.  

Enforcement 
If you see someone in the act of “tagging,” call 911. If the graffiti is already in place, call 792-
CITY (792-2489) to report it. Graffiti left in place tends to attract more graffiti.  

Removal 
The City of Tucson has contracted with GPC, Graffiti Protective Coatings, to remove the graffiti 
citywide.   Call 792-CITY (792-2489).  
 

  

  

  

 

 Brush & Bulky  Trash   Pickup   Week of Feb 11, 2008 
 
Day of collection may vary during the week. 
 
Brush & Bulky Materials Should Be: 
At least 3 feet away from any utility meters, fences and other obstacles.. No more than 10 cubic yards of material. 
Place clean brush/scrap metal/car tires into separate piles. Different trucks collect these materials. 
If your garbage is collected in the alley, place your brush & bulky materials behind your property in the alley. 
If you have curbside garbage collection, place brush & bulky materials in front of your property at the curb. 
 
Accepted Materials: 
Brush (trunks up to 24” diameter and branches up to 5 feet long) 
Cacti (must be boxed — up to 25 lbs. per box) 
Lumber (up to 5 feet in length and stacked) 
Lawn mowers (without fuel tank & crankcase) 
Scrap metal 
Furniture, carpet & doors 
PVC & metal pipes (up to 5 feet long) 
Appliances (please remove freezer/refrigerator doors) 
Automobile tires (limit 5) 
Railroad ties (limit 5) (up to 5 feet long) 
Metal drums (empty and cut in half) 
 
Unaccepted Materials: 
Stone/bricks/concrete/aggregates/tile 
Flooring/roofing/insulation/sheetrock/wire fencing 
Hazardous waste like paint/oil/pesticides/solvents/liquids/empty containers (Please contact Household 
Hazardous waste  888-6947) 
Television and computer monitors/glass/mirrors/fish tanks 
Compressed gas/air cylinder(s)/car parts/commercial AC units/ fuel tanks 
Material not generated from the property. 
* For a nominal fee city will collect the excess over 10 cubic yards of accepted material. Please call Customer 
Service at 791-3171 to request an estimate. You may take unaccepted household brush & bulky materials to the 
Los Reales Landfill. For information call 791-5085. 
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Our next  Monthly Neighborhood Association Meeting is 
Monday January 28th 

 
6:30-8:00pm at St. Frances Cabrini Church  Educ Bldg Rm 5 

3201 E. Presidio.   Park in the front parking lot (on Presidio) – no fencing 
 

       Our January Meeting Agenda includes: 
 

 How Cabrini residents can join our neighborhood credit union.   
    That means low checkbook, savings account and loan rates. 
 
 How City of Tucson Pro-Neighborhoods can help us.  
 
 How You can choose the way you would like to help make our neighborhood 

better, safer and friendlier. 
 
 Our first Neighborhood Clean Up day – what we can do together  
    In just an hour! 
 
 New Traffic Circles     

 
 New TPD year long initiative focusing on our area. 

 
    Voice your opinions and concerns.  

 
 Please be on time – bring a neighbor – carpool – join us – make a difference  
 

COMING UP : 
 
Tucson Parks & Rec  SAFETY FAIR  Jan 26  2pm- Dusk 
 Mansfield Park  2160 N 6th Ave   
Food Safety, Fire Safety, Car Safety, Bike Safety, Utility Safety, Animal 
Safety and more   http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/tucson/cabrini/ 
 
Tucson Gem & Mineral Show  Feb 2-17 
       http://www.visittucson.org/visitor/events/gemshow 
 
Tucson Rodeo   Feb 16-24    Rodeo Parade Feb 21 
         http://www.tucsonrodeo.com/ 
 
Accenture Match Play Golf Tournament   Feb 18- 24 
 http://www.visittucson.org/matchplay 


